
 
 

 
 COVIDSAFE PLAN  
  

EFFECTIVE FROM 1 FEBRUARY 2021 

Sylphing Pty Ltd trading as Music Classes Canberra 
ABN: 14 618 451 871 

 

The following outlines Music Classes Canberra’s COVIDSafe Plan for all music classes conducted on 
premises at Ainslie Arts Centre, 30 Elouera Street, Braddon. 

Music Classes Canberra: 

• We will comply with all venue guidelines as set out in Ainslie Arts Centre’s COVIDSafe plan. 

• We will disinfectant all shared equipment and surfaces before and after each class. 

• We may need to ask students to wait outside the classroom for no more than 5 minutes to allow 
time to disinfect surfaces. 

• We will ensure social distancing is maintained, with individual classroom chairs arranged a 
minimum of 1.5 metres apart.  

o  For piano instruction:  

- All bodily, movement and practical instructions will be demonstrated without physical 
contact. 

- Teacher demonstration at the piano will require hand sanitisation immediately preceding 
the demonstration and disinfecting of the piano keyboard immediately after the 
demonstration. 

• We will maintain an attendance register with students’ current contact details to allow for tracing if 
required. 

 

Students: 

• If you are displaying any symptoms of COVID-19 you must not attend classes.  

• At the time of your class, sanitise your hands as soon as you arrive on premises, register at the 
venue sign-in desk (with your own pen) or with Check-In CBR App, and come directly to your 
classroom. 

• Please ensure you comply with hygiene protocols and social distancing during classes as well as 
entering and leaving the classroom.   

o For piano playing:  

- Student participation at the piano will require hand sanitisation immediately preceding 
playing and disinfecting of the piano keyboard immediately after playing. 

 

 

Music Classes Canberra will not tolerate any wilful negligence in relation to this plan and will exercise 
its right to tell any person who behaves inappropriately to vacate the premises immediately.  

 

This plan remains in place until further notice. 

 

 

http://www.agac.com.au/about/covid-19/

